
 

Want to get the latest Church news?  See the Mass readings of the day, or the readings for next Sunday? 

Get the latest Parish News?  Contact the parish by email?  For all this, log on to:www.mountargusparish.ie 

 

Urgent Appeal 

Between Wednesday night 

22nd April and Thursday 

evening 23rdApril did anyone 

see a container removed from 

behind the Scout Den at 

Mount Argus. The container 

had all their camping 

equipment, tents, cooking 

equipment etc. and its loss 

will sadly affect all of their 

upcoming camps. If anyone 

has any information please 

contact Garda Tony Byrne at 

Sundrive Road Garda Station 

(Tel. 01-666 6000) 

Tree of Hope 

To connect with our Triduum 

of Hope we intend to have a 

special planting of a Tree of 

Hope in the Passion Garden, 

below the Calvary, next 

Sunday 24th May @ 

12.30pm. The Tree of Hope 

is planted as a symbol to all 

affected by suicide or who 

are living with mental health 

issues such as depression, to 

show we care for and support 

them. All are welcome to 

participate in this brief but 

moving service. 

Encourage the Young 

Our altar server, Eva Svejdar, 

will make a brief appeal at 

the end of the 6.15pm Vigil 

& 11am Family Mass this 

weekend to support her on 

her upcoming trip to the East 

Africa Cape with the Niall 

Melon Fund. 

Mass for the Sick 
The annual Mass for the Sick with the 

Sacrament of Anointing will take place on next 

Saturday 23rd May at 11am. We ask you to 

assist in helping sick relatives, friends and 

neighbours in being present for what is always a 

wonderful and moving occasion. 
 

Triduum of Hope 

This year’s Triduum of Hope in honour of St. 

Charles and Mary the Mother of Hope will take 

place from Monday 25th to Wednesday 27h May.  
 

Morning Sessions: Mass will be at 10am each day 

and this year we have invited three priests and 

friends of Mount Argus from our neighbouring 

parishes to reflect on the theme of Hope and to share 

a thought on St. Charles with us. These are Fr. 

Melvyn Mullins from Clogher Road (Monday); Fr. 

David Brough from Rathmines (Tuesday), and Fr. 

Gerry Kane from Harold’s Cross (Wednesday). We 

look forward to welcoming them and also those from 

their parishes who have a devotion to St. Charles and 

are regular visitors to the Shrine. 
 

Evening Sessions: There will be a Triduum Service 

each evening at 7.30pm and this year Fr. Paul 

Francis CP will speak on Fr. Charles through the 

lives of three of his contemporaries: Blessed 

Dominic Barberi; Fr. Paul Mary Packenham, and 

Fr. Ignatius Spencer. Picking up on themes from 

the lives of these characters Fr. Frank CP and the 

Mount Argus Spirituality Team will lead us each 

night in prayerful reflection and symbolic action. 
 

 “He received special gifts of healing, hope & reconciliation” 

 

Crosscare Youth Services 

The Annual Collection for Crosscare Youth Services 

(the Social Support Agency of the Archdiocese of 

Dublin) will take place at all Masses next weekend 

23rd/24th May. In Mount Argus this will be taken up 

as an Exit Collection. 
 

Work4All AGM  

The Work4All AGM will 

take place in the upper 

room beginning 7.30pm on 

this coming Monday 18th 

May. All are welcome and 

we will invite membership 

on the night (nominal 

membership fee €1) for 

those who may wish to 

support this worthy project. 

Only paid up members will 

be eligible to vote in the 

election of a new 

committee. 

Camino Pilgrimage 

Next September Fr. Pat 

Rogers will be leading a 

pilgrimage for older people 

on part of the Camino de 

Santiago. Please see the 

notice board for full details 

and book soon to take 

advantage of a special price 

offer. 

World Youth Day 2016  

WYD 2016 will take place 

in Krakow, Poland. Katie 

McDermott will speak 

about this at Masses on the 

weekend 30th/31st May. If 

you wish to register your 

interest in going to Krakow 

let the Diocese know by 

email: wyd@dublindiocese.ie  

or else hand your name and 

contact details in at the 

monastery reception for the 

attention of Fr. Frank or 

Katie McDermott. 

 

 

Collections: Week ending:   

10th May 2015 
 

€2,112 (from which taken 

Share €250) 
 

Par. Envs: €361 (2 weeks)  
 

Standing Orders etc:  €350 

(Approx) 

 

 

MOUNT ARGUS PARISH MISSION 

STATEMENT 

 

Our mission is to be a living parish where 

 All will feel welcome 

 Everyone will be appreciated and 

encouraged to use their gifts 

 People and priests work together to develop 

a community of faith and compassion. 

Kindly remember the 

recently deceased: 
 

Thomas Murtagh 

John (Jack) Marrinan 

John Cullen 

Mary (Molly) Mullins 
(Mother of Fr. Melvyn Mullins) 

 

May they rest in peace 

mailto:wyd@dublindiocese.ie

